
AGNES KRAWCZYK, P.ENG. 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
There are four days left to vote. You still have time to make an impact on how your profession’s 
regulatory body will govern itself. No matter how insignificant you think your vote is, it's nothing if you 
don't exercise your right to do it. If you found this in your email, you can easily find your login and 
password and instructions to vote. All you have to do is search your email for “from:clearpicture” 
and follow the instructions. 
 
You don't have to accept the status quo. You don't have to accept that promised referenda will 
never happen; that fees must be increased without our input; that protecting the public is not 
compatible with serving the practitioners.  
 
Change is possible and we can make it happen.  

Others on your ballot with similar concerns and who strive to protect our profession and 
democratic self-regulation are: 

 

President-Elect: Roydon FRASER 

 

Vice President: Greg WOWCHUK 

 

Councillor-at-Large: Vaj BANDAY 
 

Northern Region: Agnes KRAWCZYK 
 

Western Region: Wayne KERSHAW 
 

Eastern Region: Tim KIRKBY (acclaimed) 
 

East-Central Region: David KIGUEL (acclaimed) 
 
 

DON'T SIT ON THE SIDELINES THIS YEAR. PLEASE VOTE!!! 

 
A PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION, RUN BY PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS 

 
AGNES KRAWCZYK for NORTHERN REGION 

 
Agnes.Kraw@gmail.com  

https://www.linkedin.com/in/agneskrawczyk/ 
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